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Jane Tucker

From: Longridge Town Council <longridgetc@gmail.com>

Sent: 09 May 2015 17:07

To: planning

Cc: 'Longridge Town Council'

Subject: Comments to planning applications from Longridge Town Council

Longridge Town Council would like to comment as follows: 
 
3/2015/0263 – Conversion of barn to form offices at East Barn The Brows Farm Higher Road Longridge 
 
LTC - No objection 

 
3/2015/0722  erection of detached double garage at Curtis House Chipping Road Longridge 
 
LTC - No objection 

 
3/2015/0246  - Detached single garage at 20 Humber Street Longridge 
 
LTC - No objection 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lesley Lund 

Clerk to the Council 

 


